
625 Center Street
Oregon City, OR 97045

503-657-0891
City of Oregon City

Legislation Details

File #:  Version: 1PC 16-093 Name: PGE has proposed the addition of two wood‐guyed,
single monopoles to support a 57kV transmission
line from the Canemah Substation to the existing
Canemah‐Sullivan 57kV River Crossing Tower. The
new poles will be similar in style and height to the
utility

Status:Type: Land Use Item Agenda Ready

File created: In control:9/16/2016 Planning Commission

On agenda: Final action: 9/26/2016

Title: CU-16-0001, SP-16-0008, and VR-16-0002: Addition of Two Wooden Utility Poles to the PGE
Canemah Substation located at 152 S McLoughlin Boulevard

Sponsors: Pete Walter

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Staff Report, 2. Recommended Findings, 3. Project Narrative, 4. Code Criteria Responses, 5. Site
Plan Drawings, 6. PGE Canemah - Pre-Application, 7. Neighborhood Meeting Documents, 8. Title
Report and Plat, 9. Receipt, 10. PA 16-17 Planning Conference Summary, 11. PA 16-17 Development
Service Pre-App Conference Summary

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

approvePlanning Commission9/26/2016 1 Pass
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